
Buckland School is committed to providing quality education 

that engages all students fully in a wide range of learning 

experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges 

of the future.  
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Monday 12 June 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

 Tena Koutou.  

 Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and Others. 

 Dance Lessons—These begin today.  As we are going to use the 
Buckland Hall for these lessons children will require a jacket each day 
in case of wet weather.  Thank you to those who have already paid 
the $10.00 per child for the dance lessons.  If you haven’t yet please 
get this in as soon as possible.  If you need extra assistance with this 
please see the Principal. 

 
 
 
 
 
 Parents and family members who joined us for a wonderful School 

Speech evening last week. 
 Mr & Mrs Deighton who supported us at the speech final as the judges 

of the event.  
 Those who have purchased Cars 3 tickets to support Year 8s. 
 To parents who provided transport and support for boys at the 

Franklin Tackle Rugby Tournament. 
 Parents and family members who attended last week’s school 

assembly.  Thanks also to Lucy from Auckland Transport who 
supported the Travelwise component of the assembly. 

 Buckland Hall Committee for the use of the hall for the next two 
weeks. 

Events This Week—Week 7 

 Daily dance lessons 

 Tues 13 June—Franklin Yr 5 & 6 Speech Competition at Baptist 

Church, Victoria Street West at 7pm. 

 Wed 14 June—Franklin Yr 7 & 8 Speech Competition—venue/time 

as above. 

 Sunday 18 June—Cars Movie 3 Fundraiser—All tickets are sold! 

Events Week 8 

 Daily dance lessons 
 On-line Kiwi Competitions begin this week (for those who have 

booked in—competition is open for 3 weeks and will be completed at 
school under Mrs Glasgow’s supervision) 

 Thurs 22 June—Otago Maths Challenge 
 Fri 23 June—Dance performance—details will be notified next week. 

WOMENS BOXING CLASS. 6 week training block with Jo Lofroth.  Starts June 27th 
Tuesdays 6pm Buckland hall and Thursdays 6pm Pukekohe.  All levels welcome-child 
friendly-heaps of fun-all gear provided. 
Sign up at www.transformya.co.nz or ph Scott 0212162371. 

YOUNG AT ART winter holiday workshops (5yrs-15yrs) are open for bookings. There are 
so many great projects on offer in Pukekohe these holidays.  Inspire and encourage your 
young creative while they have fun learning technique and theory along the way.  For 
more information and bookings please check out www.youngatart.co.nz or  
email: admin@youngatart.co.nz 

THE FLASH BANG SCIENCE CLUB winter holiday workshops for children aged 7yrs+ 
are open for bookings in Pukekohe.  Bring science to life with fun filled, action packed 
science and technology sessions. This holidays... ELECTRIFYING SCIENCE!!  For more 
information and bookings please check out www.flashbangscienceclub.co.nz or email: 
admin@flashbangscienceclub.co.nz  

KID GOATS FOR SALE—Available from 5 August.  Each kid will be 3 days old and have 
been fed colostrum.  $50 per kid includes a discount voucher for debudding & vaccination at 
Franklin Vet Services.  To order text Sadie on 0211822858 by Wednesday each week for 
Saturday collection. 

Keas (NZ Scouts) has started up again in Pukekohe.  It's from Years 1-3 for both boys 
and girls. Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm at Pukekohe Scout & Guide Hall. Contact Karen 
Lyall at pukekohekeas@gmail.com OR 021527365 for more information. 

MISSING POLAR FLEECE JERSEY—grey with black fluffy lining and orange draw-

strings.  Was last seen in the lost property.  Please return to Room 5. 
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 All students who won the right to participate in the School Speech 

final.  You treated the audience to a great evening. 
 A special congratulations to Kaija Wheeler who won the Yr 5 & 6 

section and Zane Whittingham  who won the Yr 7 & 8 section.  Both  
students will represent us this week at the Franklin events.  Good luck 
to you both!!! 

 The boys’ tackle rugby teams—Yr 7/8 came 3rd and Yr 6 & Below 
came 4th. 

 The following children who won the Travelwise Poster  Competition:  
Juniors: 1st Max , 2nd Ryan, 3rd Cameron all from Room 3, Seniors: 
1st Charlotte Rm9, 2nd Sherley Rm9, 3rd Summer Rm10. 

 The following children who received certificates at last week’s 
assembly:  Rm1—Louie, Alex, Isaac, Olivia, Rm2—Delphi, Rhea, 
Cruz, Leo, Rm3—Cameron, Dominic, Coen, Rubia, Rm4—Miller, 
Samantha, Mia, Maya, Rm5—Jemma, Cody, Lucas, Peyton, Rm6—
Maton, Riley, Reeko, Reegan, Rm7—Schuyler, Victoria, Grace, 
Nathaniel, Rm8—Hunter, Trent, Brayden, Riley, Rm9—Tayla-Leigh, 
Leah, Anneliese, Kaden, Rm10—Tyler, Matthew, Kullen, Calais 

      Principal’s Award: Ryan M—Rm10 
      Lion Award: Lachlan—Rm1 
      Newsletter Draw: Maunder & Ashley families 
 To the following children who received Gold Mathletics Certificates at 

last week’s assembly:  Rm10—Faith, Kullen, Rm9—Charlie, 
Anneliese, Brody, Rm8—Eknoor, Rm7—Schuyler, Rm5—Taylor, 
Felix, Rm4—Charlize, Rm3—Ava, Flynn, Rm2—Aiyana 

      Top Mathlete: Bailey—Room 7 
      Top Mathletics Class—Room 7 
 

All the very best for Week 7 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow—Principal 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 7 T 2  2017 

The ……….………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________ 

       (enter family name) 

 

 

Grocery raffle tickets for Ag Day will be sent home week of 3 July.  Each 
family will receive 2 books of 10 tickets to sell.  Each ticket sells for $2. 
If you would like more books please call or text Alicia 021405666 or Deborah 
0274106515. 
Remember there are ride and food vouchers for Ag Day up for grabs for the 
families who sell the most tickets. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Orders for the Scholastic Book Club close this Wednesday 14 June.  Orders 

and money should be placed in the locked drawer in the office foyer.  

Cheques should be made out to Scholastic New Zealand Ltd. 

SCHOOL SPEECH FINALISTS 


